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From: Thomas Seifert <tdseifert@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, February 04, 2019 1:24 PM

To: Jomsky, Mark

Subject: Underground Utilities / Mark: Please Forward

]CAUT‘ION:This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

To: The Honorable Mayor Tornek and Members of the City Council:

Re: Report from Municipal Services Committee; Item 4: Underground Utilities Special Activity Fund
| have long been a supporter of underground utilities and have admired the sheer beauty of the Pasadena
streets where the overhead wires have disappeared and envisioned the day, granted not within my lifetime,
where that same beauty could be materialized citywide.

I strongly urge your full support of the staff recommendation and approve Item 4, Points 1, 2 and 3.
With my sincere thanks,

Thomas D. Seifert

436 South Arroyo Boulevard
626-577-6000
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